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From: Public Comment
To: Public Comment
Subject: FW: Public Comment for 628 Vernon Way
Date: Monday, January 27, 2025 3:39:49 PM

 

From: Francisca Hawkins  
Sent: Monday, January 27, 2025 3:31 PM
To: Public Comment <publiccomment@burlingameorgnew.onmicrosoft.com>
Cc: Francisca Hawkins 
Subject: Re: Public Comment for 628 Vernon Way

 
Thank you. I appreciate your quick reply and addressing my questions.  
 
Plate Height Adjustment is my main concern as it will directly impact the
positioning of the windows even if the overall structure is within the height
limits for a roof line.  So, if this is the first review, then I will continue to
monitor - but if there is one concern this is it. 
 
Thank you again.
Francisca
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Hello.
 
I am writing to express my feedback regarding tonight's meeting.  Agenda item #8, major
design review, variances, and special permits at 628 Vernon Way.
 
My name is Dianne Ehrlich, and I live at 627 Lexington Way.  
 
I'd like to express my concern about allowing this major design review to move forward.
 
Although the house is not directly behind me, building another story and building out will
create a lack of privacy for me as well as create significant shade which will take away sun
from my backyard/house. This is deeply concerning and upsetting to me.
 
I have lived in this house for over 25 years, and should the major design review, variances and
special permits be granted, I will lose my privacy, and the shade will not only be a hindrance to
my beautiful garden, but it will also be depressing.
 
Thank you for reviewing my comments and taking into consideration what this will do to not
only me, but all other neighbors near 628 Vernon Way.
 
Dianne
 
 
 
 
 

Dianne Ehrlich

 




